Spring 2011 Teleconference Summary

CPA Convention

All executive plan on attending. The following are the presentations:

Should I, Could I, Would I? By Rana & Missy

Research Funding – Brenden/Justin

The Whole Nine Yards Dr. Thomas Hadjistavropoulos

We received extra money for the CPA executive to put towards the student social. This extra money will be used for drinks, food, advertising, and prizes.

Budget

The executive will now be receiving \$150 stipend for attending the CPA convention due to rising costs.

New Student Executive

Chair - Brenden Sommerhalder

Chair-Elect – Justin Feeney

Undergraduate Affairs - Meredith Rocchi

Secretary/Treasurer - Diane Gibson

Campus Representative – Missy Teatero

Communication Office - TBA

The new executive has committed to meet, initiate conversations, and respond in a timely manner to each other.

Campus Reps

Number of vacancies – 30 undergrad, 20 grad, 40 faculty rep

Executive will be spending \$100 more at campus rep meeting as the cost of food is extremely high.

Student Membership

1316 Members

Attempts at getting Section News out once a month is not working due to technical difficulties.

New Business

Brenden will be inquiring with CPA about starting a facebook page.